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Purposeful Penny's  

Inter-Cultural Dinner Fundraiser  
 

Time: Friday, October 28, 7-9 pm. 

Location: Intercultural House 

(272 N. Dithridge Street, Pittsburgh, PA) 

$10 at the door 
 

Our beneficiary: Bright Kids Uganda (BKU)* 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Meal 

Chinese, South Korean, Nepali, 
Japanese, Taiwanese, Russian, 

Finnish, Mexican, Puerto Rican, 
Peruvian, Chilean, Sudanese, 

American 
 

…and more!! 

 

Also, don’t miss 
opportunity to 

win inter-cultural 
candy & cookie 

Basket!!! 

For more information, please contact purposefulpenny@gmail.com 

*BKU is a nonprofit organization committed to 
providing education, shelter, and food to orphans in Uganda. 

*This event is supported by The Graduate  
and Professional Student Association 
(GPSA). 


